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The latest Research Update published by ARK is “Attitudes towards Lesbian, Gay and Bisexual People in Northern Ireland”.  This report by Neil Jarman is based on analysis of data from the Northern Ireland Life and Times Survey.
The findings of the research contain mixed messages.  Nearly half of respondents acknowledged that gays and lesbians were more liable to be subject to discrimination than most other social categories.  At the same time, a sizeable minority did not believe that people should not discriminate against gays and lesbians.
The survey also found that a minority of respondents supported the rights of same sex couples to marry and to adopt children, while a majority thought that it was wrong for people of the same sex to have a sexual relationship.
This Research Update is available online on the ARK website.  The latest results from the 2009 survey will be available on Wednesday 9th June 2010.

